

## Report of Executive Director for April, 2023

- Electronic updates to membership
- Follow up unpaid memberships
- Commercial memberships updated
- Obesity data collection email 3<sup>rd</sup> time
- NRPA DEI zoom
- Scheduled Mental health zoom for May 1st
- Conflict of interest form updated
- Reviewed conference invoice with Nicole
- Maine Trail Bond Zoom
- Presentation with Ryan & Jen to Maine Obesity Adv. Council
- Set up May mental health zoom
- NRPA DEI workshops
- Karyn & Nina Quick books
- Ticket program
- Prep for DEI meeting
- Golf tournament

Deb Smith, Executive Director